Jitske

From: Jitske <jitske@telkomsa.net>

Sent: 20 June 2012 10:59 AM

To: hlenganim@joburg.org.za

Cc: gwen.theron@telkomsa.net

Subject: Diepsloot X8 - Proposed development
Attachments: BID_Diepsloot_2012_05.pdf

Good morning Mr Makhubele (Ward 95)

The above matter and our telephone conversation in which you confirmed that you are the ward councillor for the
Diepsloot area refers.

As discussed please find attached a Background information document with regards to the proposed development
of Diepsloot X8.

As further information becomes available this will be sent to you as well.

Kind regards

Jitske Botes

For: Dr Gwen Theron
LEAP

(012) 343 2751



